
 
 

 

Here in Loughries we agree that everyone has the right 

to feel safe all the time. 

 

We will always do our best to help keep everyone safe. 

 

There is nothing so awful or so small that you cannot talk 

about it with someone. 

 

All the staff here in Loughries are able to help and we 

have two special teachers, Mr Stewart who is the 

Designated Teacher and Mrs Bowers who is the Deputy 

Designated Teacher.  They have been specially trained to 

listen, reassure and help anyone in our school. 

 

Sometimes we may have to contact other experts 

outside school who we think might be able to help. 

 

To help you remember what to do if you need help or 

want to talk to someone look out for this information 

displayed in your classroom. 
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